Maradel Gale

Puget Sound and the Salish Sea have had enough of industrial aquaculture, especially finfish
netpens. These are loci of parasites, pesticides, fecal material and basically incompatible with the
protection of our marine waters. Cooke Aquaculture should not be allowed to do anything in our
waters. They have proven they are irresponsible and are not capable of managing their business to
protect the public's waters and wild fisheries. I don't need to present any more information than has
already been submitted to DOE by many others, both individuals and organizations. The facts are
there. Deny any further permits for Cooke's operations and get them out of our waters!



